The Town Board of Holland met on Monday July 3, 2017 at 8pm.

Chmn Wall called the meeting to order and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Minutes of the last meeting were read. A motion to approve them was made by Sup. Geiger and seconded by Sup. VandeWettering. Motion passed.

Open Forum: None

New Business: None

Report of landfill meeting: Sup. Geiger asked Steve Deslaruies to give his view as a local monitoring committee member. Steve stated from the 90's there has not been a one-on-one with the county on ideas they have for the town landfill. He also stated the town should hold fast to the original agreement. The proposed manure to energy and how big the complex will be on the new site. After much discussion, a motion was made by Sup. Geiger to ask Atty George Mareck to come and advise the LMC on how much of the proposed changes are outside of the present agreement and when the discussions with the county should start, seconded by Sup. VandeWettering. Motion passed.

Comprehensive Plan: A date of July 18th or 20th depending on the availability of the Brown County planner for the presentation of the comp plan to the public in the Town of Holland Planning Board was set.

Old Business: Postponed for one month any action on the ice rink and athletic associations.

Next, Sup. Geiger mentioned Assemblyman Jacques is working on the ATV bill. The dumpster is working out well for the collection of yard and grass waste in Hollandtown. Sup. Geiger thanked Greg Keil for his help in monitoring.

Payment of Bills: After review of bills, a motion was made by Sup. VandeWettering to pay them, seconded by Sup. Geiger. Motion passed.

Any other business: None

A motion to adjourn was made by Sup. Geiger, seconded by Sup. VandeWettering. Meeting adjourned.